
BLACK BELT GRADING
You’re invited to watch Tasmania’s end of year  

Black Belt grading for 2018. Come and support all of 
our advanced students of R18 as they attempt their next 

grading milestones. Don’t miss this exciting day!

1.30 - 4.00pm 
Rose Bay High School

Kaoota Road, Lindisfarne

SATURDAY 8 DECEMBER


